
Planning and Development Committee 

Delegation Request 2021 April 27 

 

Shape Properties 

 

Good Morning,  

My name is Patrick and I work for Shape Properties.   

Shape Properties requests to appear as a delegation at the next available meeting of the 

Planning & Development Committee, to provide Committee members with an update on 

the redevelopment of Brentwood Town Centre (The Amazing Brentwood) and Lougheed 

Town Centre (The City of Lougheed). 

Shape and the City of Burnaby have been working closely together for the last decade on 

these large scale developments that contribute significantly to the goals and objectives of 

the City.  Exciting progress has been made, accordingly, we would appreciate the 

opportunity to update the committee and provide an opportunity for questions and 

discussion.   

The Shape executives that will be presenting, include: 

 Darren Kwiatkowski, EVP - New Development  

 Jim Rinzema, EVP - Development, Planning & Design 

 Richard Aarestad, EVP - Construction 

 Meaghan Tullis, VP - IPP Finance & Accounting 

 Emma Fyfe, General Manager - The Amazing Brentwood 
 

Thanks for your attention to this request. 

Patrick  

 

PATRICK HUNTER 

Jr. Development Manager, Planning + Design 

 

D: 604-694-7699 M: 604-368-9979 

E: phunter@shapeproperties.com W: shapeproperties.com  

2020 One Bentall Centre l 505 Burrard St., Box 206  

Vancouver, BC, Canada V7X 1M6  
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